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Comments: National Forest should be kept open to all user groups.  Not every individual has the ability to hike

20-30 miles into see some of our national treasures.  When using powered equipment it allows all user groups

and abilities to access these areas and enjoy what we all should have the right to use.  I support over snow

vehicle use as well as ATV s, dirt bikes and 4x4 to access these areas.  Respectful use of our lands should be

viewed from both sides and allowed.  We have millions of acres of wilderness already that is locked away behind

closed doors.  Don't lock up more of our lands


